
- BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF UTAH - 
 

 
Rocky Mountain Power’s Semi-Annual 
Demand-Side Management Forecast Reports 
 

  
DOCKET NO. 22-035-37 

 
NOTICE OF FILING 

AND COMMENT PERIOD 

 
ISSUED: July 5, 2022 

 
 On July 1, 2022, Rocky Mountain Power (RMP), filed its demand-side management 

(DSM) deferred account and forecast report (“DSM Report”) pursuant to a stipulation approved 

by the Public Service Commission in Docket No. 09-035-T08. Any interested person may submit 

comments on RMP’s DSM Report on or before Monday, August 1, 2022, and may submit reply 

comments on or before Tuesday, August 16, 2022. 

 DATED at Salt Lake City, Utah, July 5, 2022. 

 
/s/ Michael J. Hammer 
Presiding Officer 
 

Attest: 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#324773 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 I CERTIFY that on July 5, 2022, a true and correct copy of the foregoing was delivered 
upon the following as indicated below: 
 
By Email: 
 
Data Request Response Center (datareq@pacificorp.com, utahdockets@pacificorp.com) 
PacifiCorp 
 
Michael Snow (michael.snow@pacificorp.com) 
Jana Saba (jana.saba@pacificorp.com)  
Rocky Mountain Power 
 
Patricia Schmid (pschmid@agutah.gov)  
Robert Moore (rmoore@agutah.gov) 
Assistant Utah Attorneys General 
 
Madison Galt (mgalt@utah.gov)  
Division of Public Utilities 
 
Alyson Anderson (akanderson@utah.gov) 
Bela Vastag (bvastag@utah.gov) 
Alex Ware (aware@utah.gov) 
(ocs@utah.gov)    
Office of Consumer Services 

__________________________________ 
Administrative Assistant 
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